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We have an exciting new way to 
raise funds for our KELSET kids!

The KELSET PAC has partnered with locally-owned 
Red Barn Markets to create a great fundraising 

opportunity for our school!

How do I participate?

• Purchase “Barn Bucks” gift cards through the 
KELSET PAC to buy your groceries at the Red Barn

• Red Barn will donate 10% of the value of all “Barn 
Bucks” purchased back to our school!

• Please email Marissa Bentham at 
mrbentham@gmail.com by Friday, November 29th 

if you would like to participate in this program! 
(more details will follow)
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